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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Ali Naini <ali.j.naini@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2022 9:29 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE rate increases: Dockets UE-220066 and UG-220067

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
I am writing to protest the proposed 15% rate increase by Puget Sound Energy. 
 
This is corporate profiteering and should not be approved. 
 
Thank you for your efforts on our behalf. 
 
Ali Naini 
Kirkland, WA 


